
Everything you need to know about attending our 
show!



I am going to see a musical with Pink Umbrella Theater 
Company! 



This play will be held at 
Our Lady of Lourdes 
Catholic Church 
3722 S 58th St. 
Milwaukee, WI 53220

If I can’t find the location 
of the  play, I can call 
414-522-9081 for 
assistance.



The entrance of Studio A, 
the performance space, 
looks like this. 



There will be chairs for 
me to sit and watch the 
show. 
There will be alternative 
seating options. 

If I need alternative 
seating I can ask 
someone in a Pink 
Umbrella T-Shirt.



I can bring things that keep me safe and relaxed like…

•Fidgets
•Water
•Ear Protection



The bathrooms are located to the left of the theater.



Before the show, there will be plenty of time 
for me to find a seat and relax.

 If I have any questions can ask someone who is wearing a 
Pink Umbrella T-Shirt.



I may see many people there.



I can go to the Quiet Zone 
if I need a break during the show. 
The Quiet Zone is on the first floor. 



I can use the Quiet Zone whenever I want. 
 When I am ready to return to the show, the Pink 

Umbrella staff member will take me back to my seat.



We will announce when it is time for the play to start 
and for everyone to return to their seats. 



When the play begins, I can follow along 
using my Visual Agenda.



When I like something from the show I can applaud. At Pink 
Umbrella we applaud like this: 



I can use the bathroom at any point during the show. 
A Pink Umbrella staff member will help me return to my seat 

afterwards.



The play ends after the actors bow and leave the 
stage.



It is now time to say goodbye to the cast of The Summer 
Staged readings!

I will use the ASL sign for applause or wave goodbye!



We can’t wait to see you 
Under the Umbrella!

If I have any questions about the play that 
weren’t answered, I can email 

katie@pinkumbrellatheater.org


